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To the Members of the Senate Committee on Rules: 

 

I write as a US citizen, Oregon resident, and regular voter to strongly oppose SB 210. 

This bill would disproportionately impact voters with disabilities, working families, 

elders, and individuals with transportation issues. I am concerned that the goal of this 

bill is to keep the majority of voters from having a voice at the polls.  

 

Oregon’s current mail-in system (fully in place since 2000) has provided voters with 

equal access to the polling process, resulting in consistently high levels of voter 

turnout, all without evidence of systemic fraud.  There is NO demonstrated need for 

change to this system. 

 

Please strike down this bill and maintain a system that allows more Oregonians 

access to their right to vote! 

 

Thank you. 


